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Study K-402 December 10, 2015 

Third Supplement to Memorandum 2015-54 

Relationship Between Mediation Confidentiality and Attorney Malpractice 
and Other Misconduct (Public Comment) 

The staff distributed the Second Supplement to Memorandum 2015-54 (public 
comment) and the First Supplement to Memorandum 2015-55 (in camera 
screening process)1 at the Commission meeting on December 10, 2015. The 
following materials were submitted to the Commission at the meeting: 

Exhibit p. 
 • Robert Flack, Brief Summary of Mediation Confidentiality in California: 

Tempest in a Teapot .......................................... 1 
 • Fern Topas Salka, Remarks to the California Law Revision Commission 

(Los Angeles Hearing — December 10, 2015) ...................... 19 
 • Comments of Hon. Gretchen Taylor (ret.) ......................... 22 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Gaal 
Chief Deputy Counsel 

                                                
 1. Any California Law Revision Commission document referred to in this memorandum can 
be obtained from the Commission. Recent materials can be downloaded from the Commission’s 
website (www.clrc.ca.gov). Other materials can be obtained by contacting the Commission’s staff, 
through the website or otherwise. 

The Commission welcomes written comments at any time during its study process. Any 
comments received will be a part of the public record and may be considered at a public meeting. 
However, comments that are received less than five business days prior to a Commission 
meeting may be presented without staff analysis. 
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